NOTICE OF HEARING
FARMINGTON CITY PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT (PUD) OVERLAY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN OF a public hearing to be held by the Farmington City Council at the City
Offices, 160 South Main Street, Farmington, Utah, on TUESDAY, JULY 1, 2014 at 7:00 p.m., or as soon
thereafter as business permits, to consider the expansion of the Nichols Nook Preliminary (PUD) Master
Plan, which includes a PUD overlay, on property (approx. 0.45 acres) located at 55 South 200 West. This
expansion will not result in the creation of more housing units.

The public is invited to attend and give written and oral comments.

DATED this 16" day of June, 2014




